
 

 

 
  
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – All lanes of westbound Wonderwood Drive (State Road 116) from 

Monument Road to St. Johns Bluff Road are closed to through traffic due to a water main break 

at Ft. Caroline Road and McCormick Road. Traffic will detour to Monument Road. The lanes are 

expected to reopen by Thursday morning, Dec. 8, at 6 a.m. Drivers may see increased traffic or 

congestion during peak driving hours and are encouraged to seek alternate routes. Drivers 

seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fl511.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAllen.Nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7C950c00ac4b8347a7dd7008dad89cf461%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C638060465869613870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sH2T20SySrlDK%2ByIgC9pkfqPaAJ%2BGJseaZvsi9C%2FV4U%3D&reserved=0

